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RECOMMENDATIONS

1. Continue to pursue acquisition of park property adjacent
to Airport.

2. Continue to pursue development of school sites within the
City.

3. Strongly support funding improvements to Anthony Park.

4. Strongly support funding for a gymnasium at Fleischmann
Park.

5. Request a review of duties and responsibilities of the
Advisory Board with City Council.

6. Continue to meet annually with the County Park and
Recreation Advisory Board.

7. The Advisory Board supports remodeling the Tennis Pro-Shop
in Cambier Park.

8. The Advisory Board supports the renourishing of the
beaches in the City of Naples.

9. The Advisory Board supports the Community Services
Department's five-year Capital Improvement Program.

10. We shall work to improve the efficiency and maximize the
profits at all enterprise locations throughout the park system.

We look forward to our joint workshop with Council to discuss this
report.

Respectfully yours,

-

Rex Storter, Chairman
Naples Parks and Recreation

Advisory Board

Prepared by:

Christopher L. Holley
Community Services Director
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